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Dear Queensland Parliament, we wish to post our opposition in the strongest possible manner to the proposed
 Abortion Bill that is soon to be presented to Parliament for consideration that will allow for abortion of a baby
 until birth for viable babies and removes protection for Queensland women and babies. This bill has previously
 been submitted in different form and was opposed by many thousands of people. Governments have no right to
 determine this sort of legislation and as we said we oppose it on the strongest moral ground.       Vince & Maria
 Stanes.                                                                       
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